
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SUNDAY, MAY 1, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

I DON’T KNOW ABOUT YOU BUT I FIND IT HARD TO BELIEVE IT’S ALREADY MAY. MAYBE 

BECAUSE THE WEATHER HAS BEEN MORE LIKE EARLY MARCH?    

SPEAKING OF MARCH, BEFORE WE GET TOO FAR AWAY FROM OUR SPRING LETTER 

MONTH, I’D LIKE TO SHARE ANOTHER LETTER MONTH EMAIL WITH YOU. 

[PAMELA – BRILLION]  

Hello WRVM Staff, 
 
It is always fun to hear the letters from other listeners!  Thanks for sharing them.  There are many 
I agree with, but I have to admit that there are some I don't.  However, I give thanks to the Lord 
for making us all different as the world would be boring if we were all the same.  
 
WRVM comes on every morning around 5:30 when my husband and I get up to prepare for his 
drive off to work, but that will come to an end in May as he retires after 44+ years. I am guessing 
that we will sleep in some and that it will be a bit later in the morning before we venture into the 
kitchen and turn on the radio. The great side of his retirement is that we will be able to listen to 
programming that we had not heard before as we will now have all day to listen!  
 
Thanks for the informative programs such as Money Wise, Family Life Today, Building 
Relationships, A Word with You, Focus on the Family, and In the Market.  Thanks too for the fun 
programs such as Adventures in Odyssey, Keys for Kids and Ken Davis.  But most of all, thanks 
for the music as music has always been a comfort to my mind and soul, in both good times and 
bad.  WRVM's music is sharing His word in song. 

MAY YOUR RETIREMENT YEARS BE THE BEST YEARS OF YOUR LIFE. SOMEDAY, I HOPE TO 

RETIRE.  

THANKS FOR LISTENING TODAY. I PRAY OUR PROGRAMMING WILL BE A BLESSING TO 

YOU AS YOU LISTEN TODAY. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR VISIT US ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


